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We will not respond to that one.

Todd D. Willens

Chief of Staff

U.S. Department of the Interior
202-208-3437 - office
202-706-9041 - mobile

From: Goodwin, Nicholas R <nicholas_goodwin@ios.doi.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 5:36:52 PM

To: Willens, Todd D <todd_willens@ios.doi.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Capitol riot question

I’m not planning to respond to this unless you want me to. FYSA.

Nicholas Goodwin
Office of the Secretary

Department of the Interior
(202) 412-2249

From: James Marshall <jmarshall@eenews.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 5:06 PM

To: Interior Press <interior_press@ios.doi.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Capitol riot question

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links,
opening attachments, or responding.

Good evening,

In light of today’s events, there has been some talk today by groups including the National



Association of Manufacturers about invoking the 25th

would consider taking?

amendment. Is this a step Secretary Bernhardt

Thank you,

James Marshall
Reporter, E&E News
727-481-5437 (cell)



